
 

 
FRANKLIN INTERNATIONAL 

  

  
 
 DATE:  May 7, 2008 
 

COMPANY:   Richelieu Hardware 
 
RE: FORMALDEHYDE CONTENT IN TITEBOND ORIGINAL (5066)     

 
 
I am providing this declaration on the formaldehyde content of Franklin International’s 
Titebond Original Wood Glue.  After reviewing the product formula, I am pleased to 
inform you that the adhesive product would be within the formaldehyde limits set by the 
California Air Resources Board (CARB).  This product does not contain any 
formaldehyde by formulation and testing would show non-detectable levels.  In addition, 
it contains no urea-formaldehyde or added urea-formaldehyde and would be green 
building compliant.  I hope you find this information helpful in resolving your concerns 
about the formaldehyde content of Franklin’s products.  If you have further questions or 
need additional information, please feel free to contact us again.    
 
Sincerely,   

  
 

Amanda Thomas  
Product Stewardship Manager 
 
 
Cc: H. Dages 


